CPC2019-0454
Attachment 2

Community Association Letter

Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 9:15 AM

To: CPAG Circ <CPAGCirc@calgary.ca>

Cc: Siriphokham, Jessica C. <JessicaSiriphokham@calgary.cax; CAWard7 - Dale Calkins <caward? @calgary.ca>
Subject: [EXT] Re: LOC2019-0014 - Circulation Package

Hello Jessica,
The WHCA Planning Committee has reviewed LOC2019-0014 and offers the following comments:

«  The committee supports the re-designation and looks forward to seeing an
appropriate facade and active interface with Kensington Road

. Increased density in the area is supported as is improving the south
streetscape of Kensington Road |

Thanlk vou,

Karen Diahl

Planning Committee Coordinator

West Hillhurst Community Association
planning@westhillhurst.com
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